
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Burchstead, Michael <mburchstead@ethics.sc.gov>

Date: 9/3/2015 10:29:34 AM
Subject: RE: Ethics Commission opinion

Thanks Michael.   Not sure why the link wasn’t working on the public page. 
 
From: Burchstead, Michael 

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 5:05 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Ethics Commission opinion
 
Holly,
 
Here is the opinion you requested.  Let me know if you need anything further.
 
Best regards,
 
Michael
Michael R. Burchstead
General Counsel
SC State Ethics Commission
5000 Thurmond Mall, Suite 250
Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 253-4192
http://ethics.sc.gov/
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